
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

Blake 1 & 2 classes have had a lovely summer term enjoying our topic of ‘Day 

and Night’. Here we went for a walk in the daylight and sunshine, to buy what 

we needed for our sensory stories. We have enjoyed many events, spending 

time with our friends and developing lots of new skills.  

Communication and interaction 

This year we have focused on shared reading and sensory stories, as well as 

switch work and Tac Pac. In all of these our main emphasis was on developing 

our persistence initiation, anticipation, exploration and realisation. 
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Independence, social and emotional development 

We have had many outings to the community, as well as some pivotal 

moments for Aubree and Alfie who got to trial their standing slings! 

 
 

                                          

                             

Cognition and Learning 

Under this heading we have covered food tech, music, Sensology and Maths 

related cognition experiences We have enjoyed exploring food with our hands, 

practising holding  spoon to mix and making lots beautiful music during music 

machine and music lessons.  

 

                   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory 

We all love our swimming! But we also enjoy being outside, reflexology and 

sensory parachute too! 

 

                               
        

                                                      

     

Special news and upcoming events 

Blake 1 & 2 Classes have worked extremely hard though out the school year and have 

made incredible individual and group progress in all areas of their learning. The pupils 

and staff have had some amazing experiences together. We wish all the pupils, staff 

and parents a well-deserved summer holiday. We are looking forward to hearing all 

the amazing memories the pupils will have made over the holidays. 

Have a lovely summer holiday! 

The Autumn term starts on 2nd September for pupils. 

From Blake (and soon to be Shakespeare) class team 

Emine & Caroline 

Vanessa, Kerry, Joanne, Bronte, Rachel and Lucy 

 

 


